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Dear Editor, 

I am pleased to submit a review article entitled “Bacillus based microbial formulations: Optimization of production process” by Sandra Stamenković Stojanović, Ivana Karabegović, Vladimir Beškoski, Nada Nikolić and Miodrag Lazić, for consideration for publication in Hemijska Industrija. 

This paper is a brief review article that summarizes every important aspect in the process of developing microbial formulation which can be used in many fields, from pharmacy and medicine to agriculture and environmental protection, but is especially popular in the field of biocontrol of plant diseases in an ecologically sustainable way. It has a special emphasis on different methods of microbial cultivation of genus Bacillus via bioreactor systems, as well as on different formulation methods, that haven't been described or analyzed in any review article before. While dealing with this topic, authors have encountered many obstacles and noticed that there is no systematized knowledge that will serve as a starting point for young researchers. Therefore, the authors have used many years of experience in this particular field to briefly summarize every important aspect one must know in order to develop an optimal product. 

We believe that this manuscript is appropriate for publication by Hemijska Industrija because it creates a solid foundation for future studies about microbial formulation, which represents a product of the future when it comes to protection and production of the plants. For that reason, future studies in this field should be encouraged, and this paper is a perfect chance to do so, providing the basic knowledge and summary of recent research. 

Authors claim that the submitted manuscript is original, has not been published elsewhere and has been written and approved by all the stated authors as well as by the responsible authorities where the work was carried out.  Also, the manuscript is currently not being considered for publication by any other journal and will not be submitted for publication elsewhere while in the reviewing process in the journal Hemijska industrija. If accepted, it will not be published elsewhere including electronically, in the same form, in English or in any other language, without the written consent of the copyrightholder. We have no conflicts of interest to disclose and we agree to the automatic transfer of the copyright to the publisher if and when the manuscript is accepted for publication.

For the peer-review process, we suggest the following reviewers: 
1. Roheena Abdullah, Department of Biotechnology Lahore College for Women University, Lahore, Pakistan, e-mail: roheena_abdullah@yahoo.com
2. Seyed Hossein Shahcheraghi, Infectious and Tropical Diseases Research Center, Shahid Sadoughi University of Medical Sciences, Yazd, Iran, e‑mail: shahcheraghih@gmail.com
3. Božić Nataša, Institute of Chemistry, Technology and Metallurgy-Centre of Chemistry, University of Belgrade, Studentski trg 12–16, Belgrade, Serbia, e-mail: nbozic@chem.bg.ac.rs



Thank you for your consideration!



Sincerely,

Sandra Stamenković Stojanović, 

PhD student, teaching assistant
University of Niš, Faculty of Technology
Bulevar Oslobođenja 124,16000 Leskovac, Serbia
e-mail: sandrastamenkovic@tf.ni.ac.rs. 
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